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ACTION REQUEST RESPONSE  

 
 

TO:  Public Service Commission 
 

FROM:  Division of Public Utilities: 
   Chris Parker, Director, 
   Artie Powell, Energy Manager    
   Charles Peterson, Technical Consultant 
     
     
DATE: July 2, 2015 

 
DOCKET: Docket No. 15-057-T03 (14-057-32), FINALIZED TARIFF SHEETS WITH 

REVISIONS, In the Matter of Questar Gas Company’s Filing to Comply with the 
Commission Orders Issued on April 29, 2015 and June 29, 2015, in Docket No. 14-
057-32. 

 
 
RECOMMENDATIONS (Approve) 

The Division of Public Utilities (Division) recommends that the Public Service Commission 

approve the following Questar Gas Company (Questar or Company) tariff schedules as filed by 

the Company on June 30, 2015: 

2.06 Gas Balancing Account Adjustment Provision 
2.08 Conservation Enabling Tariff (CET) 
2.09 Thermwise® Energy Efficiency 
8.03 Fees and Charges 
9.02 New or Additional Service 
8.06 Integrity Management Deferred Account 
8.07 Calculation of Carrying Charge 
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ISSUE and DISCUSSION 

In an order issued June 29, 2015, the (Commission) approved the revisions recommended by the 

Division in its June 24, 2015 memorandum in this Docket to Questar accounts 182.3, 182.4, 

191.1, 191.8, 191.9 and 235.1. In its memo to the Commission also dated June 24, 2015, Questar 

stated that “The Company has reviewed the [Division’s] memo and we agree with the proposed 

changes as they are filed.” On June 30, 2015, Questar filed revised tariff schedules incorporating 

the Division’s recommended changes.  

 

On July 1, 2015 the Commission issued an Action Request to the Division with a due date of 

“ASAP.” This memorandum serves as the Division’s comments and recommendations in this 

matter. 

 

The Division has reviewed the Company’s June 30, 2015 filing of the above referenced tariff 

schedules. The Division has determined that these tariff schedules accurately incorporate the 

Commission’s orders of April 29, 2015 and June 29, 2015 in this docket. 

 

Therefore the Division recommends that the Commission approve the attached tariff as filed on 

June 30, 2015 by the Company. 

 

Attachments 

cc:  Michele Beck, Committee of Consumer Services 
 Barrie L. McKay, Questar Gas Company 
 Kelly Mendenhall, Questar Gas Company  


